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IB Learner Profile Focus for May: Balanced
We understand the importance of balancing different
aspects of our lives -intellectual, physical, and emotional -
to achieve well-being for ourselves and others. 
We recognize our inter-dependence with other people and
with the world.”
 

 

Register for TCPS Summer Camp and the 2025-2026 School Year!
Registrations for the 2025-2026 school year are well underway
for both new and returning students. We sincerely thank all
families who have already completed the registration process
and entrusted TCPS with their child's educational journey.

We are also excited to share that preparations for our upcoming
TCPS Summer Camp are in full swing! Led by our dedicated team
of familiar teachers - trusted and well known to our students and
families - we are looking forward to a summer filled with fun,
learning, and memorable activities.

We can't wait for another wonderful summer together!

Grade 1-8 Summer Camp
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Earth Day & Earth Week Activities 

On Tuesday, April 22nd our Grade 6 and SAC students took part in a community initiative
to help clean up Highgate Park. This was a wonderful opportunity for the students to give
back to the environment and take action locally. Markham City Councillor Isa Lee, visited
with the students and was very appreciative of their efforts.

Students were encouraged to bring a litter-free lunch on Wednesday. This included using
reusable containers, refillable water bottles, cloth napkins, and avoiding single-use
plastics or packaged items.  Students  earned valuable points for their house league team
by bringing in a litter-free.  These points will go towards the overall total points to be
tallied up at the end of the year.
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Following our Spring Concerts we are excited to invite you to our upcoming Music Concerts,
featuring performances by students in Grades 4 through 8, along with our Choir. Our students,
guided by their dedicated teachers, have been working diligently to prepare an engaging and
enjoyable program of instrumental music.

Music Concert for Grades 4, 6, 8, and Choir, will be held on Thursday,
May 15, 4:00 to 5:00 p.m. in the Main Gym.

Music Concert for Grades 5, 7, and Choir, will be held on Friday, May 16,
4:00 to 5:00 p.m. in the Main Gym.

We look forward to sharing this special event with you.
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TCPS Grade 2-3 Spring Concert - Feelin’ Good

We are delighted to present the Spring Concert: Feelin’ Good!, featuring our wonderful Grade 2 and 
Grade 3 students! This cheerful performance is sure to brighten your day, and we warmly invite all 
parents to join us for what promises to be an enjoyable and uplifting event!

Spring Concert for 2-119, 2-121, 3-122 will be held on Thursday, May 8, 4:00
to 5:00 p.m. in the Main Gym.

Spring Concert for 2-120, 3-126, 3-127 will be held on Friday, May 9, 4:00 to
5:00 p.m. in the Main Gym.

A limited number of guest tickets are still available at the office. We can’t wait to showcase the
musical talents of our students and we look forward to seeing you at the concerts!

TCPS Grade 4-8 Music Concert 
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Please note that the Clayton and Amarillo Campuses will beclosed on Monday,May 19th, in
observance of Victoria Day. Classes will resume at their regular hours on Tuesday, May
20th. Wishing everyone a very restful and enjoyable long weekend!
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Victoria Day Holiday - School Closed 

TC the Tiger SAYS: Friendly Tiger Reminders:

With the arrival of spring, we take a moment to celebrate a truly special occasion:
Mother's Day.
We honour and celebrate all the mothers for the countless ways you enrich the lives of
your children and ourcommunity. Thank you for everything you do today and every day.
To all the wonderful mothers within our school community, we wish you a very happy
Mother's Day!

Parents are reminded to drive slowly and carefully in the school parking lot.
Please be courteous to other drivers and watch for pedestrians. 

Obey all traffic and parking regulations. 
Park only in designated parking spots and only park in the
handicapped parking space with a permit. 
Parents who park at the back of the school by Entrance G are reminded
not to park along the wall of the building and do not park along the
pylons as it significantly reduces visibility of pedestrians. 

With your cooperation we can ensure the safety of children walking to and
from their cars in the parking lot.

Parking Lot Reminders



Looking Back at April!


